From: Rosemary watne: [

Sent: 10 June 2021 17:58
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Re Proposed Mast and Cabinets on Regent's Park Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Mr Young,

As a former resident of Primrose Hill, | lived at 108 Regent’s Park Road for 31 years.
| still return there to see friends and to enjoy the air and beauty of the park and surrounding area.

The proposed plan to erect an eyesore of a mast, as well as cabinets, along the pavement at the corner of the park,
will ruin the timeless beauty of the road.

It will mar the views of the Park for the houses in Regent’s Park Road and those in Albert Terrace.

The mast and cabinets will constrict the pavement near the entrance to the children’s playground, and dwarf the
historic drinking fountain.

Regent’s Park Road is a scenic tree-lined avenue, especially beautiful where it opens out with the Park on one side
and the Victorian stucco houses on the other.

| write to record my objection to this unfortunate idea to sabotage one of London’s most famous landmarks, and
one of its loveliest places to live.

Primrose Hill has been a popular beauty spot, for Londoners and others to visit, for hundreds of years. Itis an

appalling plan to spoil it.

Yours sincerely,
Rosemary Matthew



